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15th July 2022 

A message from Mrs Winslade, our Chair of Governors 

It is hard to believe that we are at the end of the school year. 

This year it has been wonderful to see all our children finally starting to integrate into the school life they 
enjoyed before the pandemic. 

As Governors, we have been able to move away from virtual meetings, finally visit our school on a regular 
basis and have thoroughly enjoyed meeting the entire school community. Throughout the course of the 
year, we have had the privilege of seeing Northbourne in action at events such as monitoring visits, 
Parents’ Evenings, Celebration Assemblies, the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Picnic, the Summer Fayre and 
Sports Day. 

At this time of year, we would like to extend our good wishes to the Year 6 children as they move onto 
their new secondary schools in September and look forward to welcoming a new class of Reception 
children to our school in Term 1. 

All that remains for me to say is that, on behalf of the Governors I hope that you all have a fantastic 
summer break, enjoying quality family time, and we look forward to seeing you all in September. 
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